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It’s been a fun (and busy!)
few weeks…
November 28, 2015
Thanks to everyone who attended our workshops in Statesville
& Hendersonville this month! We were pretty much busting the
seams of our event space in Hendersonville and we’ll be
better prepared for the crowd next year. I think it’s safe to
say we’ll be back for a full day.

Here are a few snapshots of me and “the crew” who helped
create this 3-ring circus.

 

From left: Jeremy Taylor, aka “That CAD Guy”; Mark Long,
Civil & Hydrology Training and Support for Carlson Software;
me; Scott Griffin, National Civil Sales Director for Carlson
Software;  Butch  Herter,  Director  of  Hardware  for  Carlson
Software and Mike Jones, Inside Sales Support for Carlson
Software.
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Pardon the smirks – a crude comment was made instead of just
saying “Cheese!”

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yeah, this is a little more honest.

I think we were at the end… of the day.
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Tuesday in Statesville
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Tiny bit of false advertising.

This is Jeremy, That CAD Guy, explaining the ins-and-outs of
Traverse Adjustment in Carlson Survey.

 

 

 

 

Feel like you missed out? There’s still time to register for
our encore presentations in Raleigh in mid-December. Click
here to find out more
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